David Stanley
I am married with two boys, the oldest went through Brackenwood Juniors and the second is currently in year 5. I work in Customer Services at Manchester Airport, where I have developed my people skills, dealing with the public face to face. I am also involved in the recruitment and training of new staff. Previously I have worked as a lecturer at West Cheshire College and for 17 years helped run our family travel business.

I became a parent governor at Brackenwood Junior School in December 2009. I had already been helping out at school with the Successful Reading Partnership and become involved with FOBJS (Friends of Brackenwood Juniors). I was keen to get more involved and support my son and the school. Working shifts means I have time in the day to attend meetings and make visits to my class, each governor follows a class of children through the school.

I became Chair of Governors in February 2015, sit on the Headteacher’s Performance Management and the Resources committee and have been involved in various panels dealing with recruitment and staffing levels, amongst others. There is lots of training available to help new governors and to enable further personal development, this is online and in informal classroom situations run by the council, lots of tea and biscuits provided. As a team of governors we have different skills which we are able to use together to make a positive impact on the development of the school and the children.  

After the usual time spent ferrying the children around, I like reading and walking our dog. I support Tranmere Rovers and I am also the Assistant Leader of a Beaver Troop in New Ferry.  

